
 
 
 

 

Oatlands Primary School – Your OSHC 
Hello again to all the families, one month until Christmas!! 

This past fortnight, the children learnt more about recycling, including recycling Robots, making their own 

paper, recycling lid art. 

Camp Australia has also provided an incursion for each Friday, with coaches coming to the service to 

teach the children how to play basketball! 

The children also made their own damper from a recipe from the CA Cookbook. It was delicious! 

 

 

Rocketeers 

Enrolments are being taken for the school holidays Rocketeer Mission VIII program. Simply Google 

Rocketeers, and select Oatlands Primary School, to see our summer holiday program. Any questions, 

please contact Customer Care on 1300 105 343. 

 

Have a great fortnight, 

Saskia and Team 

Your OSHC 

Date: 21st November 2022 


